Ashaway Volunteer Fire Association
MISSING

This was the first "real" fire engine that we bought.  It is a 1941 Ford/Buffalo. It was sold about 20 years ago and the last we knew it might have been in Ohio. We would love to find it and get it back. Any info would be greatly appreciated.
 

Contact: 
Fire Chief Mike Williams
Ashaway RI Fire Department 
401-377-4549
email: info@ashawayfire.org 
web: www.ashawayfire.org 
